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IMEA and Centerville Municipal Utilities would like 
to welcome their new town manager, Kevin Slick.

Kevin has 25 years experience in the utility 
industry, working for Randolph County Highway 
Department and the town of Lynn prior to starting 
his new role with Centerville, June 2018.

Kevin believes that public relations are essential in 
his new role, keeping the community informed of 
ongoing projects will lead towards better essential 
services for the community. Kevin also believes 
that Safety and Education of his staff and 
updating equipment will ensure that work is done 
safely increase efficiency and improve employee 
morale.

Centerville Municipal Utilities has 12 full-time 
employees and one part-time employee 
supporting Electric, Water, Waste Water, Streets 
and Storm Water. Many of the employees are 
cross trained and can be rotated to support 
shortages in other departments as needed.

For more information go to: 
www.jjkane.com
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